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May 8, 2020

The Honorable Donovan M. Dela Cruz, Chair
and Members of the Senate Special Committee on COVID-19
Hawaii State Capitol
415 S Beretania St.
Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Chair Dela Cruz and Committee Members:

Thank you for your inquiry, dated May 6, 2020, requesting the County of
Maui’s plan to reopen restaurants that were closed due to the COVID-19

pandemic.

At this time, the County of Maui is developing a plan and policies to reopen
the restaurant industry. The plan will provide guidance and best practices for
employers, employee health and personal hygiene monitoring, social distancing,
cleaning and sanitizing, and food safety.

Additionally, my Administration is working diligently to establish internal
controls to assure our reopening policies are consistent with public health and
safety standards. _

I appreciate the hard work of the Committee and look forward to sharing
my plan once it is finalized. -

Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions.

Sincerely,
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MICHAEL P. VICTORINO
Maui County Mayor



